
PSA AMENDMENT FOR THE 
DRAINAGE MASTER PLAN
December 3, 2024RS-24-220



Background

 FY 2022 CIP Plan included the Drainage Master Plan update 
for design.

 The contract amendment includes performing a FEMA LOMR 
Study for the location of Rosewood and Acorn Creek.

 This request originated by the developer Amesbury Companies 
who represents The Hudson at Killeen apartment complex.

 The study will analyze the existing conditions of the ditch that 
includes improvements made by TXDOT and adjacent 
developments.
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Background

 This analysis will be used in the Phase II portion of the 
Drainage Master plan and be able to provide needed 
information for developments in the adjacent area.

 The Amesbury Company has offered to pay 50% of the cost 
of the study.
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Rosewood Drive 

Study Location4



Recommendation

 Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the execution 
of an Amendment to the Professional Services Agreement with 
Scheibe Consulting LLC, in the amount of $62,810.00.
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